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Programming: 

 Connecting  

Mind, Body & Soul 
 

 

Creative Arts Therapies 

 

 Continuing Education 

 

Curated Sensory Experiences 

 

Community Engagement 

 

 Celebration & Spirituality  

 

  Conditioning  

  & Strengthening 

 

 Captivating Concerts  

 & Recreation 

.  

An Outing to the Greenwich Historical 
Society 

Last month we kicked off the spring season by visiting 

the wonderful Greenwich Historical Society. We spent 

the afternoon exploring the Permanent Collections 

Gallery which showcases works by members of the 

Cos Cob art colony. The fascinating collection is 

comprised of objects that both connect to and convey 

the history of the Town of Greenwich and Bush-

Holley Historic Site, the home of Connecticut’s first 

Impressionist art colony at the turn of the 20th 

century.  

Our docent walked us through the collection’s objects 

that date from the 18th through the 20th century. 

These unique objects document the culture of present 

and former inhabitants of Greenwich and its region. 

We learned the rich history of various fine and 

decorative arts; maritime, agricultural, industrial and 

domestic artifacts; costumes and textiles; and paintings 

by artists who once boarded at or visited the Bush-

Holley House. We’re very excited to return soon for 

the featured exhibitions in the coming weeks and 

months! 

https://greenwichhistory.org/cos-cob-art-colony/
https://greenwichhistory.org/the-bush-holley-house/
https://greenwichhistory.org/the-bush-holley-house/
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 Activities and Events  

The second part of our series, “Afternoon of Wellness,” was a major success. 

Check out Greenwich Sentinel’s article about the event, posted on our Facebook 

page. The third installment of this series is scheduled to take place in June. More 

details to come! 


